Andrew Leon

From: Lara Felker <felkerl23@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 10:10 AM

To: Andrew Leon

Subject: | do not support File No DSR22-014 (old baskin robbins location) and the Zing hua Development

To Andrew and whom it may concern

| am opposed to the possible project at the old baskin robbins location.

The proposal does not benefit the downtown core of mercer island, and the lack of parking compared to the number of
possible residents is not adequate. 11 spots for 10 units?! Traffic is already getting worse due to these large

residential buildings, and it will continue to get worse if this is built.

Also the proposed Xing Hua development is of concern.

These two developments are not supported by myself or my family members, we have discussed both at length and my
family does not support these.

Thank you for reading this and your consideration of my opinion

Lara Felker



